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Newsletter—Week 4 

2 7 TH  S EPTE MBER  2 02 4  

We will be welcoming a visitor to assembly from the Padley Centre to school on Monday 30th 
September to talk to the children about this year’s Harvest Collection. We will be accepting 
donations from Tuesday 1st October until Thursday 17th October: please see the final two pages 
for information regarding donations for this year from the Centre. Thank you, in advance, for 
your support. 

Monday is also Photograph Day. Children will have their individual photographs taken by 
Jane Stapleton, and proofs and buying information will be sent home shortly afterwards. If 
you have more than one child in school, older siblings will collect younger siblings for group 
photographs as well during the morning—you do not need to bring them to school early. The 
photographer is happy to begin ‘shooting’ at 8:15am if you would like sibling group 
photographs with children who do not attend Gayton (older or younger siblings). Please come 
to the main office for these. 

Please remember that I am still unable to authorise any term-time leave of absence requests 
this year and, in the majority of cases, these will incur fines. These requests should be made in 
advance and not retrospectively please. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs J Hill 

Pupil Flu Vaccinations—REMINDER 
We sent out messages on Parent App last week about how to sign your child up 

for this season’s flu vaccination but a number of parents are still not signed up 
for the app, despite a number of text invites! Please see details below if you 
missed it.  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

If you would like your child to receive the flu vaccine in school this year, please follow this link 
to complete an online consent form. If you would like to decline, please complete a no consent form on the same 
link. 

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/a9350041 

The vaccinations will take place at school on Tuesday 22nd October 2024. The link will close on the 8th October 

2024. If your child has already had the Flu vaccine elsewhere since Sept 2024, please disregard this message. If 

you have any problems accessing the link, please telephone 0333 3583 397 option 5.  

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/a9350041


2024/25 DATES 

Friday 27th September AM Year 6 Weights & Measures—School Nurse Visit 

Monday 30th September AM Individual & Family Photographs 

Tuesday 1st October All Day Year 3 Markeaton Park Trip—see letter 

Wednesday 2nd October 9.30-11.00am Coffee Morning 

Tuesday 22nd October 9:15am Pupil Flu Vaccinations 

Friday 25th October 3:30pm Break up for October Half Term 

Thursday 31st October Midnight Deadline for Secondary School Applications for 2025 

Monday 4th November All Day INSET 2 

Tuesday 5th November 8:55am Autumn 2 Term starts 

Friday 20th December 3:30pm Break up for Christmas Holiday 

Monday 6th & Tuesday 7th 
January 2025 

All Day INSETS 3 & 4 

Wednesday 8th January 8:55am Spring 1 Term starts 

Friday 14th February 3:30pm Break up for February Half Term 

Monday 24th February 8:55am Spring 2 Term starts 

Friday 4th April 3:30pm Break up for Easter Holiday 

Monday 21st April All Day Easter Monday 

Tuesday 22nd April 8:55am Summer 1 Term starts 

Monday 5th May All Day May Bank Holiday 

Friday 23rd May 3:30pm Break up for May Half Term 

Monday 2nd June All Day INSET 5 

Tuesday 3rd June 8:55am Summer 2 Term starts 

Thursday 24th July  3:30pm Break up for Summer Holiday 

School Dinners 
Next week, we will be on our new Week 2 menu. Please remember that school 
dinners cost £2.60 and MUST be paid for, ONLINE, IN ADVANCE. Week 2 Menu 

Parent Coffee Mornings—REMINDER 

Please come along and join us at our first Parent Coffee Morning of the year on Wednesday 2nd 
October. Doors open at 9am for tea and coffee for an opportunity to talk about any issues your 
child has had settling into their new class/year group and meet some of our network of         
independent specialist partners . 

We would also really like to work with you to help shape the themes for our      
half-termly coffee mornings for the academic year, so please come along and let 
us know what you will find useful and informative. 

https://gaytonj.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/Autumn-Menu-2.pdf


HARVEST FESTIVAL
We are helping them provide food and essential

items to people in Derby and Derbyshire who are at
risk of homelessness, poverty and social isolation.

Overleaf is a list of items they are in need of or you
can scan the QR code to make a donation so that

they can purchase essential items.

This year we are supporting

Charity No: 1049904



GRAVY GRANULES 
BISCUITS 
COOK-IN-SAUCES 
SUGAR
SAUCES (RED, BROWN, MAYO)
JAM 
PASTA 
RICE 
TINNED FRUIT 
TINNED MEAT 
TINNED TOMATOES 

TINNED FISH
TINNED RICE PUDDING
TINNED VEGETABLES 
TINNED BAKED BEANS 
TINNED CUSTARD 
FLOUR 
FRUIT SQUASH 
LONG LIFE MILK 
TEA 
COFFEE 
CEREAL

CLOTHES (all types and sizes)
SHOES
NEW UNDERWEAR 
BOOKS 
BRIC A BRAC 
JEWELLERY 
BEDDING (no duvets, pillows)
COATS 
HATS
GLOVES
SCARVES

PLEASE DONATE ANY OF THE FOLLOWING:

DEODORANT
DISPOSABLE RAZORS
KITCHEN ROLL
TOILET ROLL
SHAVING FOAM
SHAMPOO
CONDITIONER
SHOWER GEL
SANITARY PRODUCTS
LAUNDRY DETERGENT
WASHING UP LIQUID

FOOD

TOILETRIES CLOTHING/
HOUSEHOLD

Our Harvest Wish List
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